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Dear Parents:
When a student enrolls at school who speaks a language other than English, we test the students ability to understand, speak, read, and write in English to see if the student would benefit from our English Language Learner Program.  

Your child 



is eligible for participation in our English Language Learner Program because initial test results indicate that he/she is at the 


level of English proficiency.  Your child is eligible to receive help from our English Language Learner staff through in-class assistance, pullout assistance when necessary and our after-school language development and homework help program.  The afterschool language development and homework assistance  program is held for two hours after school on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays, except when school is not in session

We also administer the Utah Academic Language Proficiency (UALPA) each year.  This assessment informs us of the progress students are making not only in learning conversational English but in learning academic language they need for school success.   We will provide you with your student’s UALPA results each time the test is given and inform you when your student qualifies to exit the program.

As a parent, you have the right to decline English Language Learner services at any time.  This must be done in writing. A form is available at the school.  Declining services does not exempt students from assessment to measure their English Language proficiency.

For more information you may contact the school.

Thanks you, 

 
Sincerely,






School Principal
